
From: Elizabeth Marino [mailto:bethmarino@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2017 5:57 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass 
 
Elizabeth Marino 
88 Magnolia Drive 
Goffstown, NH 03045 
 
November 7, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
The Northern Pass is an environmental disaster waiting to happen.  The temporary jobs it would create 
are just that, temporary!  Only 3 permanent jobs would be created.  The environmental impact would be 
permanent!  Just say no! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Marino 
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